
 
President’s Message  

Charlotte Rhodes 
 
Chapter Business Meeting 
Scheduled For October 7th 
 
The chapter business 
meeting will be held at 
9:00am Saturday, October 7 
in Hangar 3.  This meeting is 
being held to discuss several 
issues concerning the 
chapter and to make 
nominations for Secretary 
and two board of director 
positions.  Elections will be 
held during the November 
11 breakfast.   
Below is the agenda for the 
business meeting: 
 
Nominations for two director 
positions and chapter 
secretary. 
 
Monthly Meetings 
 
Hanger assignments and 
waiting lists 
 
T Hanger and Hanger 3 rent 
amounts 
 
T Hanger painting and 
funding 
 
Chapter logo 
 
 

 
By-Laws and Hanger Rules 
(See the 471 website 
http://www.eaa471.org/about
_us.html for copies of 
documents. 
Please review before 
meeting for any issues or 
concerns you wish to have 
addressed.) 
 
There will be no breakfast on 
October 14th due to Young 
Eagles in Rotan.  
Next breakfast will be on 
November 11th. October and 
November newsletters will 
be combined into one and 
mailed out the week of 
October 15th, proxies will be 
included in newsletter. 

****************** 
 

ROTAN YOUNG EAGLES 

DAY PLANNED 

 
Hi all, I talked with Scotty 
Daniels of Rotan today and 
have confirmed the Young 
Eagles there on Saturday, 
October 14th.  They had 
their Rotan City Council 
meeting yesterday and are 
very excited for us to return 
and be a part of this event 
with them and pass on their 
thanks for us volunteering to 
fly their kids and young 
adults. He also said they put 
their order in for clear skies 
and calm winds.  

  
 
FREE Fuel and food  will be 
available for us so come and 
join us on another great 
Young Eagles event. They 
are expecting us to arrive 
around 7:30 am for the 
FREE breakfast. Pilot 
briefing will be at 0830 and 
we will fly Young Eagles 
from 0900 to 1200.   
  
Thanks again for all your 
help on June 10th and 
Airfest 2006 Young Eagles 
and look forward to seeing 
you in Rotan. Please contact 
me as soon as possible so I 
can pass a head count of 
pilots and airplanes to him.  
  
If interested, several of us 
will have empty seats and 
we can give you a ride there  
and back to Abilene. Also, 
we need to know in advance 
so those of us flying can 
expect you and plan 
accordingly. 
  
Chris Ulibarri 
EAA Chapter 471  
Young Eagles Coordinator 
 

*************** 
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